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Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
In conjunction with the Department of Education’s School Food Plan, our school provides a free 189ml 
portion of low-fat milk to children under the age of five, where those children have been registered with our 
milk scheme.  Children may continue to receive milk after their birthday upon payment of a small termly 
charge.  
 
In order for your child to receive milk, you will need to register with our milk provider, Cool Milk.  You can 
do this in one of the following ways: 
 

 Complete the attached form and send it to Cool Milk using the freepost address provided; 

 Register online at www.coolmilk.com; 

 Send an e-mail to: registrations@coolmilk.com; 

 Call 0844 854 2913. 
 
Alternatively, you may pass your completed form to the school along with your other documents and we will 
register your child directly. 
 
If you wish your child to start receiving milk from the beginning of their time at school, please register 
ensure you register online with cool milk.  
 
If you register later than this, please be aware that milk may not be available from your child’s first day as 
there is a lead time for newly registered children to appear on our “drinking list”. 
 
If your child is eligible for statutory free school meals (because you are in receipt of certain benefits) your 
child can continue to benefit from free milk after their fifth birthday. 
 
Find out the top ten reasons for drinking school milk at: www.coolmilk.com/whyschoolmilk   
 
Should you have any questions about the milk scheme, please ask at the school office. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Sheryl Dachs 
School Business Manager 
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